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18 April 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of their studies on the ‘Amazing Adaptations’ topic in Humanities, Year 6 will be taking 

part in an educational visit to Cambridge Botanical Gardens on the following days: 
 

• 6HK and 6TH - Friday 14 June 2024 

• 6AB, 6KD and 6SC - Monday 17 June 2024  
  

As well as enjoying fantastic enrichment activities in the museums, year 6 will also have the 

opportunity to observe real world examples of themes discussed in lessons.  
 

For the visit to the Botanical Gardens pupils will need to attend school as normal with the 
coaches scheduled to depart at 9am. Your child will need to wear/bring the following: 
 

• Full school uniform, 
• Trainers or comfortable walking shoes. 

• Sunscreen  
• A packed lunch (unless you specified a school provided lunch).  
• An additional drink 

• Coat/ hat - depending on the weather.  
• An additional snack.  
• A pen and pencil.  

 

Children may bring a camera but are NOT permitted to take mobile phones. Any phones 
brought in on the day of the trip will be kept at school and returned when we arrive back at 
Edward Peake, as usual. 
 

We are actively seeking any parent/carer volunteers who will accompany and support a teacher 
and class group during the visit. Any interested parent/ carers will need to make contact with 

the front office by Friday 26 April 2024.  
 

We kindly request a voluntary contribution of £15 per child to support the entry and transport 
costs. Payments can be made online through the school gateway, cash in a named envelope or 

by cheque payable to Edward Peake Middle School. Any other voluntary contribution amounts 
can be made by cash or cheque. All payments are due by Friday 24 May 2024. Please note that 
if insufficient contributions are received the visits may be cancelled.  

 
Please complete the consent form below by Friday 24 May 2024.  
https://forms.gle/TD4GwQYupUUjVUHa9 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Mr M Duffy 
Subject Leader Humanities 
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